MEDIA ADVISORY

Briefing on JPS Billing

December 20, 2004
To: All News Editors

Re: OUR'’s press briefing

The Office of Utilities Regulation invites coverage of its press briefing
to be held on Tuesday, December 21, 2004, at 3:00 p.m. in the
Conference Room of the OUR, 3™ Floor, PCJ Resource Centre, 36
Trafalgar Road, Kingston 10.

In attendance will be OUR’s, Director General, Mr. J. Paul Morgan,
and Deputy Director General, Raymond Silvera.

Contact: David Geddes
Director, Consumer & Public Affairs
9686053
3610957 (Mobile)



